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Insert date

Dear (name)

Continuing Health Care is the name given to ongoing support funded by the NHS where a person’s primary needs are health needs. 

In order to help decide whether a person is entitled to Continuing Health Care, a decision support tool will be completed by a multi-disciplinary team, based on an assessment of the person’s needs. The team then use the Decision Support Tool to help decide whether the person may be eligible for Continuing Health Care. Finally, the team then make a recommendation to the Primary Care Trust on whether Continuing Health Care should be funded for that person.      

A member of the multi-disciplinary team will be in contact with you to arrange for completion of the Decision Support Tool to help make a full decision. However it has been decided to award Continuing Health Care funding on an interim basis until this process has been completed. This will help make sure that support for your needs is not delayed. If it should be decided that you are not eligible for Continuing Health Care once the full decision-making process is completed, you may still be eligible for other health and social care support. You will be financially assessed for the social care. 

If you wish you can ask a family member, friend or representative to help you give your views to the multidisciplinary team. 

Yours sincerely

Care Manager
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